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OUA MEMO 00-0821-0255 
MEMORANDUM 
27 August 2021 
 

For: Regional Directors 
Schools Division Superintendents  

 
Subject: DATA COLLECTION WITH REGARD TO THE 

IMPLEMENTATION OF DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 
RESOURCE PLANNING SYSTEM (DERPS) PHASE 2 

 

 

In line with the implementation of DERPS 2 Project as stated in OUA Memo 
00-0720-0019 dated 01 July 2020, the Office of the Undersecretary for 
Administration (OUA) hereby informs all DERPS II recipients Regions and Divisions 
on the data collection activities in relation to the configuration of the DERPS 
instances on the selected 49 sites listed in “Annex A”. 

 
In this regard, to ensure the timely and well-ordered deployment of the 

DERPS Phase 1 modules to the selected 49 sites under DERPS Phase 2, this office 
is requesting  all concerned to abide and to provide the requested documents for 
the DERPS Project listed in “Annex B” and upload the documents at Data Collection 
for DERPS 1 Configuration and submit on or before 07 September 2021. 

 
The objective of the requested documents listed is for the completion of 

DERPS Phase 2 system as follows: 
 
a. For NTT Data Phils., Inc. to complete the configuration of the Regions’ 

and Divisions’ instances with their opening balances. 
 

b. For NTT Data Phils., Inc. to conduct the testing of the completed 
instances and to perform the initial validation of the encoded data based 
on the provided documents. 

 
c. For NTT Data Phils., Inc. and the Region and Division Office to conduct 

data validation simultaneously for the uploaded beginning balances. 
 

d. For the system to Go-live with the fifteen (15) Regional Offices and 
thirty-four (34) Division Offices and for the users to utilize the system. 
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For clarifications on this matter, please contact Engr. Ofelia L. Algo, 
Information Technology Officer III, Chief of Technology Infrastructure Division at 
phone nos. (+632) 8633 2363 / (+63) 908 878 2413 or email at 
ofelia.algo@deped.gov.ph / icts.tid@deped.gov.ph . 

 
For reference and appropriate action. 
 
Thank you. 

 
ALAIN DEL B. PASCUA 

        Undersecretary 
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